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Freemasons helping 
Wallarah Community Band

On Sunday 17th November Freemasons on the Central Coast 
attended the Annual Concert of the Wallarah Community 
Band held at The Wyong Golf Club.

The concert was a huge success 
with the band (42 musicians on 
the day!) playing a diverse range of 
musical styles including classical, 
Latin American, jazz and popular. 

Freemasons on the Central 
Coast have supported the 
Wallarah Community Band 
since November 2018 with the 
purchase of musical instruments 
for young members who love 
music and want to develop their skills and 
musicianship but can’t afford to purchase instruments.  RRR
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$2,000

Donated 
to date. 
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VW Bro Chris Matthews had the honour of presenting the Wallarah 
Community Band Freemasons on the Central Coast Youth Scholarship 
Award shield to Yella van der Ham who, at 15 years of age, was voted the 
Freemasons on the Central Coast Young Musician of the Year. 

The Freemasons on the Central 
Coast Youth Scholarship Award 
Shield

Chris Matthews presents the 
Youth Scholarship Award Shield 
to Yella van der Ham

Reproduction of any photograph shown in this media release is allowed, for 
editorial purposes only. For any other usage, permission must be approved,  
in writing, from the copyright owner. 

Hi-resolution versions of all photographs shown in this Media Release can be  
downloaded by following the link below:

• 28Nov19_WallarahCommunityBand

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/palxs3azb76g3z7/AAAdUnDEA7UX56gwA3qyWNUCa?dl=0

